
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2013 1:46:23 PM
Subject: FW: Introduction - Sebastian Chaskel and Ralph Fagen

Hey Christian,
Please see the email chain below between Mike & Sebastian (both SIB Lab-affiliated staff at Harvard) and Ralph 
Fagen.  Sebastian requested that I be part of this phone call.  Do you know anything about Progressive Learning or 
have any thoughts about Sebastian and I speaking with Ralph? 
Thanks!
Erica
 
From: Chaskel, Sebastian [mailto:Sebastian_Chaskel@hks.harvard.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 1:13 PM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: FW: Introduction - Sebastian Chaskel and Ralph Fagen
 
Hi Erica,
 
I was punt in touch with this organization in SC, which I believe may want to be a service provider for a SIB in SC. Have 
you been in touch with them? How do you usually respond to this type of communication?
 
Thanks,
 
Sebastian
 
From: Ralph Fagen - Executive Director [mailto:ralphfagen@progressivelearning.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 2:15 PM
 
To: Chaskel, Sebastian
 
Subject: Fwd: Introduction - Sebastian Chaskel and Ralph Fagen
 
Hi Sebastian,

I'm following up on Mike Belinsky's email. Please let me know if you are available for a brief phone 
conversation early next week.

Thanks,

Ralph

Ralph Fagen
 
Executive Director
 
Progressive Learning
 
(310) 315 1444 Ext 2 #
 
RalphFagen@ProgressiveLearning.com
Website: http://www.ProgressiveLearning.com
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From: Mike Belinsky <mike.belinsky@instiglio.org>
 
Date: Mon, Sep 9, 2013 at 11:51 AM
 
Subject: Introduction - Sebastian Chaskel and Ralph Fagen
 
To: Sebastian Chaskel <Sebastian_Chaskel@hks.harvard.edu>, Ralph Fagen <ralphfagen@progressivelearning.
com>

Ralph and Sebastian,
 
I'm writing to introduce you to each other. Sebastian is program manager at the HKS SIB Lab. Ralph is 
executive director of Progressive Learning, an education social enterprise. Ralph has been in conversation with 
Governor Haley's office in South Carolina about an education SIB and is also connected with Phil Noble, who I 
think Jeff is meeting this month.
 
Best,
Mike 

 
--
Mike Belinsky
Instiglio
US: +1 678 296 7474
Colombia: +57 311 776 6486
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
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